
 
 

Dr. Linda Camp, Plastic and Reconstructive Surgeon  
Offers Complimentary Skin Cancer Screenings in May 

 
(SALEM, OH)—April 25, 2022---Skin cancer is the 
most common form of cancer in the United States, 
but most skin cancers are both preventable and 
treatable when detected early.  
 
During Skin Cancer Awareness Month in May, 
Board Certified Plastic and Reconstructive 
Surgeon Linda Camp, M.D., FACS, will offer 
complimentary skin cancer screenings at SRMC 
Plastic Surgery. Exams will be provided in her 
office by appointment only from 1:00-3:30 p.m. on 
the following Thursdays: 
 

 May 5  

 May 12  

 May 19 

 May 26 
 

Appointments can be scheduled by calling SRMC 
Plastic Surgery at 330-332-7383. 
The practice is located at 2094 East State Street, 
Suite G, in Salem, in the SRMC Professional 
Services building across the street from Salem 
Regional Medical Center’s main campus. 
 

“Last year, we were able to perform skin cancer screenings for 126 area residents, with 
almost two-thirds having positive findings or suspicious skin lesions,” Dr. Camp said. 
“As a result, the screenings provided the opportunity to identify potential skin cancers in 
their earliest and most treatable stages.”  
 
About Dr. Camp 
Linda Camp, M.D., FACS, is board certified by both the American Board of Surgery and 
the American Board of Plastic Surgery. She performs all aspects of plastic and 
reconstructive surgery, and offers both surgical and non-surgical cosmetic procedures, 
to help improve her patients’ appearance and enhance their quality of life.  
 
Dr. Camp has a special interest in caring for women with breast cancer. In addition to 
her SRMC Plastic Surgery practice, Dr. Camp provides leadership for SRMC’s 
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multidisciplinary breast cancer committee and consultative services to breast cancer 
patients at the University Hospitals Seidman Cancer Center (UHSCC) at SRMC. Her 
goal is to ensure that area women have local access to comprehensive and 
personalized breast cancer care. 
 

 
 


